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Ontario Energy Board
P.O.Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli;

Suite 1214, 130 Dufferin Avenue
London, Ontario N6A 5R2

T. (519) 672-3535, F: (519) 672-3565
www.municipallawyers.ca

Re: EB-2011-0256 Procedural Order: Notice of Motion for Review and Procedural

Order No. 1

We are the solicitors for the Corporation of the Municipality of Bluewater in respect of the above

noted matter.

We note the Board has ordered that “Tribute Resources Inc., Intervenors, and Board staff

wishing to file written submissions shall file such submissions with the Board...” (emphasis
added). We will be seeking instructions on this matter, but in the interim we query the basis
upon which Board staff can file written submissions in this matter, and indeed submit that it

would be inappropriate for them to do so.

Yours very truly,

Strong MacDougall Oudekerkpe

il

Ken Strong
Email: strongt@municipallawyers.ca




